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MEDICARE NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 

Notice is hereby given that the agreement between Mercy Hospital Springfield, 1235 E. 
Cherokee, Springfield, Missouri 65804 and the Secretary of Health and Human Services, as a 
provider of services in the Health Insurance for the Aged and Disabled Program (Medicare) is to 
be terminated at the close of November 5, 2017. 
 
The Medicare program will not make payment for inpatient hospital services furnished to 
patients who are admitted after the close of November 5, 2017.  For patients admitted on 
November 5, 2017, or earlier, payment may continue for up to 30 calendar days of inpatient 
hospital services furnished after November 5, 2017. 


